
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NEWSLETTER – Friday 14th July 2023 
Be Kind, Be Honest, Be Confident, Be Respectful  

Dear parents and carers, 
 
As we come to the end our transition week, it has been wonderful seeing our new Year 3 Mousehold 
children in school and our existing George White Junior children moved up into their new year group. We 
hope our Year 6 children have all had a successful and enjoyable time at their new high school this week 
and we look forward to hearing all about their time and experiences when we are all back together again 
on Monday for our final week of this academic year. Due to the busyness of transition this week and staff 
getting to know the children in their new class and their new year group curriculum, there are no year 
group learning articles this week.  
 
We look forward to seeing as many parents and carers as possible later on today at our Summer Fair.  
 
Looking ahead to next year, I would like to share where the new class names have come from. As 
mentioned in the newsletter last week, our classes have been renamed after some of the author names of 
the books your child will read in their year group next year. These texts have been carefully mapped by 
Mrs Eaglen, our English lead and are part of our English curriculum.  
Year 3 

C.S. Lewis – Mrs Lincoln  
 

 
 

Ted Hughes – Miss Potter 
 

 

Satoshi Kitamura – Miss 
Ferguson 
 

 

Year 4 
Shaun Tan – Miss Webber 
 

 

Phillip Pullman – Mr Cordeaux 
 

 

Quentin Blake – Ms Collison (SRB) 
 

 
Year 5  

David Almond – Mrs Cojoc 
 

 

Polly Ho-Yen – Mr Elias 
 

 

Mitch Johnson – Mrs Waller 
 

 



 
Year 6 

R. J. Palacio – Miss Butterfant 
 

 

Patrick Ness – Mrs Eaglen 
 

 

Michael Morpurgo – Mrs Fisher 
 

 
 

 
 
What’s On 
 

JULY 2023 
Monday 17th July End of year reports out to all parents and carers  
Monday 17th July Joseph and the technicolour dream coat performance for parents and carers at 

1.30pm  
Wednesday 19th July  Joseph and the technicolour dream coat performance for parents and carers at  

5.30pm 
Thursday 20th July Year 6 end of year Disco 3:20-4:45 
Friday 21st July  Whole school final assembly at 11:30am  
Friday 21st July  Year 6 leavers assembly – parents and carers of year 6 pupils invited from 

2:30pm to watch 
Friday 21st July Term ends at 3.20pm 

September 2023 
Wednesday 6th September  School year 23/24 begins from 8:40am 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                
 

 


